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MESSGE FROM THE SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE ARAB LEAGUE,

MR KLIBI, TO THE PRIME MINISTER

The news of Israeli troop concentrations on the borders

of Lebanon, which have been confirmed by American

tellite observation, are particularly alarming.

A new Israeli attack preceded in recent days by the

psychological preparations of world opinion based on

false pretexts seems about to be launched.

If the threat becomes a reality, it will certainly

bring chaos, deaths and destruction and will pose the

gravest risk to peace.

Before the International Community is once again

confronted with fait accompli I urge you to use your

opinion and to intervene by any means you consider

adequate so that the danger which appears imminent

can be avoided.

With my highest consideration

Chedli Klibi

Secretary General of the Arab League


